
Getting things done – Annfield Street
Residents have expressed concern to me that the temporary barriers round
Scottish Water’s contractor’s works in Annfield Street have fallen over,
partially blocking the road – see below :

I have drawn this to the attention of Scottish Water and requested these be
reinstated and properly secured as soon as possible.
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